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To Whom it may concern:

I am a board certified Emergency Physician at Mountain View Hospital in Las Vegas, NV 
and I would like to highly recommend Kelli Aker for a position with your company.  I had 
the privilege of working with Kelli from 2014 to 2017 at Desert View Hospital Emergency 
Department where Kelli worked for our Emergency Medicine physicians as a scribe.  A 
scribe is responsible for many tasks in the Emergency Department including but not limited 
to documenting for the physicians on each patient encounter the history and physical exam, 
compiling all of the labs, radiology studies and old records for each patient.  This requires a 
great deal of time management as well as the ability to multi-task, and I can say without 
hesitation that Kelli excels at this.  Desert View Emergency Department is a high acuity, fast-
paced emergency department, and Kelli worked well as part of our team. 
 
In this rigorous environment, Kelli not only demonstrated excellent assessment skills, but she 
always managed to complete even the most undesirable of tasks with a smile.  Though Kelli 
was a scribe, she always went above and beyond her duties to assist in any way necessary.  
Kelli is a highly motivated, goal-oriented individual with a positive personality and an 
admirable bedside manner.  Kelli was an integral part of our team who helped to make the ER 
function more smoothly, efficiently, and with less stress. Whenever I arrived to work and 
found that Kelli was the scribe on duty, I could breathe a little easier knowing that I had the 
best scribe on hand and that my shift would go better because of her skills and initiative. 

Kelli not only demonstrates proficient time management, but she is also thoughtful, observant 
and takes direction well.  She is a very personable individual who demonstrates a high degree 
of professionalism, and I believe Kelli’s drive to excel will prove her successful in any 
environment.

I recommend her without reservation because I believe she will be a tremendous asset to any 
company, and I support her in this career path. 
 
Please feel free to contact me at 702-410-2970 should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

 
Heidi Kabler, MD


